Blue Ridge Environmental Defense League

PO Box 88 Glendale Springs, North Carolina 28629 BREDL@skybest.com
3417 Sutton Place Augusta, Georgia 30906 (706) 772-5558 utleyc@mail.paine.edu

You Can Help Stop Plutonium Fuel!

The Department of Energy plans build a factory near Aiken, SC to
convert weapons-grade plutonium into fuel for nuclear power
plants. The fuel factory would be built at the Savannah River Site,
the nuclear reactors are located near Charlotte and Rock Hill.

The Blue Ridge Environmental Defense League and other groups
oppose this experimental project. If you live within 50 miles of the
Savannah River Site, you would be affected.

You can help stop this threat to public health by signing the
enclosed Declaration and mailing it to us before May 14, 2007.
Signing the Declar ation shows you would be directly affected by
the plutonium plant and and grants permision for us to represent
you in alegal challenge to the operating license. Simply state your
name, your address and that you live within 50 miles of the plant.
(Seethe map.) If you live within the circle, you are within 50 miles
of the proposed plutonium fuel factory.

There will be no cost to you for participating in this campaign. You
will not have to go to court. Persons who sign automatically
become members of the Blue Ridge Environmental Defense
L eague. For more information, contact us.

Mail the Declaration by May 12th to:
BREDL
PO Box 88
Glendale Springs, NC 28629




Located in South Carolina on the Savannah River
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Map from Environmental Report for the Mixed Oxide Fuel Fabrication Facility, Rev 1&2
Page 4-51, Figure 4-4. Fifty-Mile (80-km) Radius with Towns and Roads




